
Welcome to Fourth Grade! 

 

Please practice the following math skills over the summer to help you prepare for 

fourth grade.   

1. Multiplication Facts 

2. Telling time on an analog clock 

3. Identifying coins and their value 

If you practice these skills for ten minutes a day, math will be a lot easier for you!   

You can practice the skills by: 

 Multiplication flash cards five minutes a day 

 Instead of asking your family what the time is, read the analog, not 

digital, clock yourself.  Ask your family if you are correct. 

 At the store, count the money you are giving to the cashier.  Count 

your change.  Have an adult check to see if you are correct. 

 You can also practice these skills on the websites found on the 

Brockway Elementary school site under fourth grade.  

(www.henryanker.com is a favorite!) 

 

http://www.henryanker.com/

